
E-grace 
Saturday, November 3 

 

Upcoming Events 

Coffee at Grace 
Every Sunday at 8:30 a.m. 

 
Circle of Prayer 

Every Sunday at 8:45 a.m. 
Amaryllis Room 

 

MN Adult and Teen Challenge Choir Performance 
This Sunday 

 
Sunday School 

"Sisters" 
 
 

Pastor's Bible Study 
Tuesdays at 9 a.m. 

 
Youth Group 

Small Groups and TV Game Shows 
 

Men's Bible Study 
Thursdays at 8 a.m. 

Hungry Loon Cafe in Pequot 
 

Stewardship Sunday 
November 11th 

 
Coffee with Pastor Gary 

Wednesday, November 14th 
9-10 a.m. at A-Pine Restaurant in Jenkins 

 
Thanksgiving Sunday/Pledge Sunday/New Member Sunday 

November 18th 
 

Thanksgiving Dinner 
Thursday, November 22nd 

 
Christ the King Sunday 

November 25th 

 

Hanging of the Greens 
Thursday, November 29th 

 
Children's Shop Day 

Saturday, December 1st 



Sunday Preview 
MN Adult & Teen Challenge Choir 
Psalm 40:1-3 and Corinthians 5:17 

MN Adult and Teen Challenge Choir will perform during worship by singing and sharing their faith 
stories. 

* Please note that tomorrow's offering will be in support of their ministry. 
 

Special Prayer Request 
Pray for those attending "The Event" at Cragun's this weekend: Lilah Jeck, Ethan Rick, Alaina Kinney, 

Kallie Carlson, Lilly LaBarre, Angelina Doughty, Sonja Palmer and Andrea Langhoff. They will be 
learning, growing and having fun with 250+ other Minnesota youth. 

 

A Spook-tacular Thank You 

We want to thank everyone who donated candy, their trunks and/or volunteered their time for our second Trunk 

or Treat event. We had approximately 250 trick or treaters from the community! Although a little chilly, it was 

an evening full of great fellowship, community presence and fun trick or treaters! 

 
 

Feedback and Questions 

It has been brought to our attention that more and more families are choosing cremation to honor their loved 

ones. The reason we are bringing this topic to your attention, is in hopes to receive your feedback on the 

consideration of building a columbarium here at Grace. A columbarium is simply defined as a room or 

freestanding structure where urns containing cremated remains are respectfully stored. Considering this, come 

the questions of what this structure looks like and where it would be located. There are a few columbariums in 

our area, so if you would like to visit one, please contact a trustee of the church and they will direct you. We 

appreciate any feedback or comments you may have. Please e-mail Collin Jacobs 

at collinjamesjacobs@gmail.com and findings will be shared with the Board of Trustees. 

 

New Members 

New members will join Grace Church on Sunday, November 18th. Anyone who is not currently a 
member, but would like to join, is invited to join this Sunday. Please let Pastor Gary know. 

 

Thanksgiving Dinner 

As many of you know, Grace holds a Community Thanksgiving Dinner each year and we are looking 
for help to make this another successful year. Sign-up sheets are in the Narthex if you are able to 

help this year. Please note, the attendance for our dinner grows each year and in anticipation of more 
people, we will not be able to reserve seats this year. If you have any questions, please contact Julie 

Gowen at jgowen19@hotmail.com. Thank you! 
 

Get Your Copy 

Copies of the November-December issue of The Upper Room Magazine are available on the table in 
the Narthex. Please help yourself! 
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